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I am opposed to the proposed tax increases outlined in HB 2025. I am also opposed 

to the proposed change to how the ODOT director is chosen. Increased taxes and 

adding to financial burdens of Oregonians in an already stressful time is not what this 

legislature should be doing. I believe that giving the governor the ability to select 

ODOT director sets a dangerous precedent to make this position a partisan position. 


